
 
From: Christina Gravina <christina.gravina@biltne.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 9:07 PM 
To: ENGY: Info <Energy-info@energy.Nh.gov>; PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE-23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To whom this concerns.   
I wanted to write an email as a resident of Salem NH. I have lived here for just over a year and in that 
time span liberty electric has sent out two letters (one arriving today and one last year this time) 
regarding increases in the cost of energy. The letter today states that there will be increases for the next 
three years to give them millions of dollars of revenue (their words in the letter).  
 
I have lived in MA and Canada throughout my life and never experienced such high prices as these or 
the continued raising of prices. It is making it unaffordable for many who live in this community, 
including myself. As a recent resident of Salem it’s alarming to think I need to consider moving within 
the next few years to a more affordable state as a very successful woman.  
 
What is being done about this? New Hampshire has some of the highest energy prices in the country 
and it seems you are running out the middle class by allowing this to continue.  
 
Please advise who else I should speak with.  
 
Thank you,  
Christina Gravina, M.Ed, BCBA 
President & CEO, 978-206-1306 
www.biltne.org 
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for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware 
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the address listed in the "From:" field. 
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